
Congratulations to
Reception on

having the highest
weekly attendance
at 99.3% Well done

Weston primary school has registered to take part in the
Royal Academy of Arts Young Artists Summer Show. The
Young Artists’ Summer Show is a free, open submission
exhibition for young children aged 4–19 years studying

in the UK. Any child can enter (reception to Year 6) if
they wish. 

If any children would like to take part, all they need to
do is create a piece of artwork, hand it to Mr Manning

and he will submit it. Each student can submit one
artwork and there is no theme. 

For more information about what it’s about and how
children can enter please visit

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-involved
Prizes are awarded and the children's artwork may be

chosen to be displayed within an online exhibition at the
Royal Academy of Art.

Dear all
We’ve had a fantastic week; Choir has started this week! We cannot wait to see them

perform in the future and showcase their musical abilities. There will be a Choir Concert  
on the 19th March at the Brindley. Details to follow. 

Our fencing club was a huge success, giving the children a chance to develop their skills in
this unique sport, under the guidance of trained coaches

Year 6 pupils had their first swimming lesson this week and KS1 enjoyed gymnastics with a
coach from the Beth Tweedle Gymnastics Centre.

Dates for the Diary

There may be changes or additions to these dates,
but we will endeavour to let you know with as much

notice as possible

Friday 19th January = Year 6 swimming
Friday 26th January = Year 6 swimming
Friday 2nd February = Year 6 swimming 
Wednesday 7th-Friday 9th February =
Year 6 Robin wood 
Friday 9th February = House day 3 
Wednesday 21st February = Year 1
History Workshop
Thursday 7th March = World Book Day-
details to follow 

New Shoots Link Club are
running a holiday club in the
February half term. If you are

interested please contact
Marisa 

beechwoodlinkkidz@gmail.com



Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of vehicles parking in an
unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times. 

We understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it comes to finding
suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you remain mindful and considerate

of others when parking your vehicles.


